
 

Public Notice 
City of Dallas, Georgia 

Public Hearings 
Proposed Budget FY 2025-2026 

 

The Dallas City Council will conduct a public hearing on the City’s proposed General Fund Budget for Fiscal 
Year 2025-2026 on Thursday, June 26, 2025 at 10 am and Monday, July 7,2025 at 5:15 pm at Dallas 
City Hall, Council Chambers, located at 129 East Memorial Drive, Dallas, Georgia 30132. All citizens 
are invited to attend and comments will be heard.  
 
The Dallas City Council will vote on the City’s General Fund Budget for Fiscal Year 2025-2026 at the Council 
Meeting on Monday, July 7, 2025 at 5:15 pm at Dallas City Hall, Council Chambers, located at 129 East 
Memorial Drive, Dallas, Georgia; also open to the public. 
 
A copy of the proposed budget is available at Dallas City Hall, 129 East Memorial Drive, Dallas, Ga. 30132 
and is available for review online by visiting www.dallas-ga.gov  
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

http://www.dallas-ga.gov/

